
Report for the Missouri Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 

May 2010 

 

 

Department: DESE 

Liaison to the Board: Kathy Thornburg 

Report as of May 18, 2010 

 

Action Items Completed:  

 

Action Items In-progress/Pending:  

 Joint Committee for Credentials in Early Childhood/Youth Development (a summary of the report 

will be ready for a future CBEC meeting) 

 Waiting for the final DESE budget relating to EC/PAT 

 

Announcements:  

 Letter sent to all districts about PAT cuts THIS current year—an additional $4.9 M 

 Conference on the Young Years—March 10-12, 2011 

  

Questions for the board/larger group:  

 

Other Notes:  

 


